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From the Pittsburgh Tribune Review:

"The federal government shutdown is impacting fishing. U.S. Army Corps of Engineers lakes, including
Loyalhanna, Shenango, Crooked Creek and others, are closed and their boat ramps are off limits."

I don't own a boat or fish these lakes.  Is there some government employee that is normally stationed at the
ramps to help you put your boat in?  Maybe they park your truck/trailer for you after you get the boat in the
water?  Help you get it out?  What about a shutdown should prevent someone from fishing?!?!  The absurdity of
this situation really hits home when you read stuff like this is happening.
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